
Oak Forest-Crestwood Area Chamber of Commerce 

and the City of Oak Forest present 

9th Annual Oak Forest Fleadh 

Saturday, March 3, 2018 
 

The Oak Forest‐Crestwood Area Chamber of Commerce, in partnership with the City of Oak Forest, will host the 
8th Annual Oak Forest Fleadh on Saturday, March 3 on Cicero Avenue between 151st Street and 159th Street. 
The Fleadh includes the CNB Fleadh 5K (www.raceroster.com/14437), an open streets event, family parade 
(157th to 151st), and pub and restaurant open house.  For more details, visit www.oc‐chamber.org. 

 

Parade Registration 

Group or business name      

Contact person       

E-mail   

Phone     

Entry Type 

 Walking (No. of walkers) Truck pulling trailer (length in feet) Band    

 Float (length in feet) Car (No. of cars) Other    

 
Parade registration is free for families, community and civic groups, and members of the Oak Forest‐Crestwood Area 
Chamber of Commerce. If your business is not a member of the chamber but would like to participate, please include a 
check for $195 made payable to the Oak Forest‐Crestwood Area Chamber of Commerce with your registration form to begin 
enjoying the many benefits of chamber membership. There is a nominal fee of $25 for all political candidates and/or 
groups. Registration forms must be returned to:  OC Chamber, 15440 S. Central Avenue, Oak Forest, IL 60452 or via fax to 
708‐ 687‐7878 by Wednesday, February 21.   Questions?  Contact Executive Director Kim Malecky‐Iles at 708‐687‐4600 
or kim@oc-chamber.org. 

Family Parade Mandatory Meeting 

One representative from each parade unit must attend the parade meeting on Wednesday, Feb. 28 at 6 p.m. 

in the Council Chambers at City Hall. During this brief meeting, parade organizers will review staging information, parade 

rules and regulations, distribute parade unit signs, and answer questions from participants.   

Parade unit representative     

Phone E-mail 

 

 

http://(www.raceroster.com/14437),

